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Debra Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: DW 20-112 Abenaki Water Company 
Request of Change in Rates 

September 25, 2020 

On July 16, 2020 Abenaki Water Company ("A WC" or "Company") filed Notice of 
Intent to File Rate Schedules. The Commission issued an Acknowledgement Letter on the same 
day. Pursuant to PUC 1604.05 the rate schedules and full rate case filing were due September 
14, 2020. The Company made its original rate filing on September 14, 2020. It also made 
filings on September 21 , 2020 pertaining to tariff pages, rate case expenditures and temporary 
rates. In discussion with the PUC Staff, it was determined that the Company should request that 
the Notice of Intent and the rate filings be withdrawn and that a new Notice of Intent and a new 
rate filing be submitted. As such, A WC respectfully requests that the Notice of Intent and the 
rate filings be withdrawn and that the Commission leave open the docket so that the Company 
can refile new notice and new rate filing. If you have any questions or comments, please call me 
at 207-423-0215 or email me at stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com. 

Sincerely, 

_S\.iL- \>. ~ . ~ 
Stephen P. St. Cyr 

e cc: Service list 


